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Date 6/1/2022 
To: Malarkey Roofing Products United States & Canadian Customers 
Re:  US & Canada Price Increase 

 

 
Malarkey Roofing Products® is announcing a price increase of up to 12% 
on all Residential and Commercial Roofing Products. This increase will 
go into effect for all United States and Canadian customers on Monday 
July 11th. Malarkey reserves the right to raise the announced percentage 
increase on individual products prior to the effective date. 
 
Our forward forecasting is that raw material, transportation, and 
manufacturing costs coupled with uncertain supply issues may 
necessitate future increases throughout 2022.  
 
Our field representatives and regional management will be working with 
you prior to the increase with pricing adjustments for your territory.  
 
Orders shipped on or after July 11, 2022, will be invoiced at the new price 
regardless of order date. 
 
Our Regional Sales Manager team as well as customer service members 
will be available to assist with further planning. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of Malarkey Roofing Products®. 

Regards,  

 

Rich Robbins 
Vice President Sales 
Malarkey Roofing Products® 


